
Your Partner in Protecting Children
To keep children safe, Iowa law requires 
professionals who regularly work with children 
to report suspected child abuse. These 
professionals are mandatory reporters and they 
are trained to look for signs of possible abuse.
If child abuse is suspected and not reported, it 
can result in criminal and civil penalty.

To learn more about mandatory reporting in 
Iowa, scan the QR code with your phone’s 
camera, or use the url provided
hhs.iowa.gov/report-abuse-fraud/
mandatory-reporters

THIS IS A MANDATORY REPORTING SITE
To report a case of child abuse in Iowa, 
Call 1-800-362-2178
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